

1. Present

- Neil Colman (NC), Glyn Charlton (GC), Jean Adams (JA), Wally Adams (WA), Barbara Dagger (BD), Andy Dagger (AD), Lynda White (LW), Denis Fowle (DF), Alan White (AW), Sima Habibi (SH), Morris Little (ML), Lorna Little (LL), Bruce Sturdy (BS)

2. Apologies

- Ray Morris (RM), Brian Dawton (BD), Lucy Dawton (LD), Ian Bruce (IB)

3. Minutes of Previous Meeting

- Agreed

4. Previous Actions & Action Plan

Item	Action
<p>1. <i>(V1) Create centre with Village Green</i></p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> • RM has spoken to owner of potential alternative land, who is not against the proposal, but not particularly in favour either at this time. • Some discussion about progressing the feasibility study in respect of original options. Decided that it would be right to update and canvass the village. This would potentially provide a mandate to progress the study. • Agreed to produce a leaflet with update / mandate request, and would include opportunity for villagers to make a financial pledge (can be anon.) 	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> • NC to draft
<p>2. <i>V2 – Retain and preserve Old School Hall</i></p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> • Parish Council has made an offer to purchase but has been outbid. • There is an opportunity to increase the offer, but the PC will not be doing this. • Church has announced that other bidder will retain facility for community use. • Request for donations raised £33,000 • BD is progressing funding options. 	
<p>3. <i>T1 – Review road signage</i></p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> • No action owner – to be retained on minutes 	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> • Need owner
<p>4. <i>T4 – Bridge</i></p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> • Some discussion about damage to bridge and John Wilson's "Save Our Bridge" campaign. • Decided that Group would write to PC asking KCC to consider better advance warning signage etc. 	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> • NC to draft note
<p>5. <i>T11 – Gateway entrances to village</i></p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> • No action owner – to be retained on minutes 	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> • Need owner
<p>6. <i>CO3 – Noticeboards</i></p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> • No update 	

5. AOB

- GC to enquire re availability of OS Mastermap data
- NC to produce some letterhead paper for official correspondence
- LW reported that Fete planning is progressing. Date of event is 2nd July.

6. Next Meeting

- The next meeting will be held on Monday 20th June 2011 at The White House PH.